[image: image1.jpg]"

Essex County Council




Physical and Sensory Impairment Specialist Teaching Service
Access For All: PNI training
Post course task


Date course attended:  
Please e-mail this completed document to jo.lambert@essex.gov.uk  
	Name/s of participant/s
	

	Email address
	

	Name of setting
	


Having attended the PNI Access for All course, please respond to the following 3 questions:

	Question
	Comments

	What, if anything, will you change in your practice/for children with a PNI in your setting as a result of you having participated in the course?

e.g., reasonable adjustments.  Discussions with colleagues about inclusion, etc.
	

	What plans need to be put in place for further development in terms of meeting the needs of children with a PNI at your setting?
e.g., better physical access/planning for off-site visits/staff training
	

	What further training and/or support do you need to help meet the needs of children with a PNI in your setting?  
Any other comments?

Please indicate here if you need a follow-up Q&A session with your PNI ST.
	


Please contact me if you have any difficulty in completing this task. 
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